
 
From: Campbell Swift   
Sent: Sunday, 16 March 2014 5:10 PM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: TRIM: RE: WARRINGAH COUNCIL, NSW - RATES INCREASES 
 
Dear  
 
Continuing  on the same subject, may I draw your attention to the report in today's Sunday 
Telegraph, which features the Mayor of Warringah Shire and the car for which he seems to 
claim that he pays in part but which is to my actual knowledge, an expensive vehicle to run.  My 
point is that the report suggests Council expenditure which can hardly be justified concurrent 
with Council's application for significantly increased Rates. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
J C Swift 

 

 
 
 
From: Campbell Swift   
Sent: Saturday, 18 January 2014 11:27 AM 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: WARRINGAH COUNCIL, NSW - RATES INCREASES 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
I refer to the fact that Warringah Council is seeking to apply future Rates increases which exceed 
level normally allowed, justifying the application by way of indicating enhanced levels of service. 
 
I submit to you that Warringah Council is improvident, already having a significant level of 
financial waste, aggravated by lack of efficiency, to which I feel entitled to object, thus I further 
submit that the application should not be approved. 
 
On a more personal note, my Wife and myself are self -funded retirees with only  modest 
incomes from pension funds which are only a little outside the assets test.  As such we do not 
feel able to face any kind of cost increase beyond what is imposed by inflation.  We also happen 
to live in an "outlying" suburb which seems unlikely to benefit from what Warringah Council has 
proposed. In making these points, it is appreciated that these are isolated issues. 
 
Your acceptance of this submission will be much appreciated. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
JC Swift  (Mr) 
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